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Holy Name School provides a Catholic education within an atmosphere of academic excellence.  While providing  

Catholic values, students are challenged to do their best, to nurture their gifts and talents,  

and to develop curiosity, creativity, and critical thinking. 

Holy Name School strives to produce confident, competent, and caring individuals who can work cooperatively,  

show respect for one another, and who demonstrate an understanding  

and appreciation of Catholic values. 

Accredited by the New England Association of Schools and Colleges 
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January 17, 2017   

Dear Parents, 

Reminder:  The Boston Red Sox Holy Name Family Night is scheduled for Monday, June 12
th

; however the 

deadline for purchasing a ticket or tickets is Tuesday, January 31
st
.  An order form is included with today’s 

letter. 

A lunch form for the week of January 23
rd

 through 27
th

 is enclosed. If ordering lunch or milk please return the 

completed form with payment by noon on Thursday, January 19
th

, no lunch or milk orders will be accepted after 

that time. 

Reminder:  “Holy Name Heroes” is the name of our Fall River Fitness Challenge team; if you are interested 

in joining there is still time.  Another copy of the Fitness flyer is included with today’s letter.   

Catholic Schools Week begins Sunday, January 29
th

 and ends Saturday, February 4
th

..  This year’s theme is 

“Communities of Faith, Knowledge and Service”.  A tentative schedule is included with today’s letter. 

There are two meeting tomorrow evening.  The Class of 2017 Washington Trip Meeting is scheduled for 6:30 

p.m. in the Parish Center , and the Spring Gala Committee Meeting is scheduled for 6:30 p.m. in the Computer 

Room. 

Reminder:  There will be a Lock Down Practice this Friday, January 20
th

. 

The Fall River Little League Association City Wide Registrations for the 2017 Season for players ages 4 – 16 

flyer is included with today’s letter. Please know that the flyer was sent in picture format.  If we get a full 

page copy, we will include it with next week’s letter as well. 

Holy Name School’s Sports Day is Monday, January 30
th

.  Mrs. Silvia and Mr. White have agreed to 

coordinate the Pre-Kindergarten through Grade 2 Sports Day; however, in addition to teachers, they will need 

helpers to oversee the various teams.  If you can volunteer, please call the school or send in a note.  Mr. Dacey 

and Mr. Nadeau will coordinate the Grade 3 through Grade 8 Sports Day.  The four team captains are:  Red 

Team – Mrs. Bonneau, Green Team – Mrs. Weldon, White Team – Mr. McNabb, and the Blue Team – Mrs. 

Rogers.  Mrs. Enos will be score keeper and Mrs. Chippendale will be the photographer.  Volunteers are also 

needed to assist the team captain for Grade 3 through 8.  Again, if you can volunteer, please call the school or 

send in a note.  Thank you.  A tentative schedule for Catholic Schools week is included with today’s letter. 

The PTO is sponsoring a Hershey Chocolate Fundraiser.  Since this fundraiser will begin during Catholic 

School Week (Thursday, February 2
nd

), there is information about it along with a permission form, which needs 

to be returned prior to any child receiving a box of Hershey Chocolate bars, included with today’s letter.  This is 

the first time Holy Name School has had a candy fundraiser, and we look forward to great success; please feel 

free to share some feedback.  Thank you. 

With much appreciation for all you do, 

 
Patricia M. Wardell, Ed. D. 

Principal 

Holy Name School sends special thanks to our 

Harvest Festival Corporate Angel 

Boremco – Borden & Remington Corp. 


